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Rep. Schaffer Introduces Legislation to Designate Hank Kabel Sarcoma Awareness Month
 
COLUMBUS—State Representative Tim Schaffer (R-Lancaster) introduced legislation that would designate July as Hank Kabel Sarcoma Awareness Month.
 
House Bill 651 was crafted in response to a constituent, Amy Kabel, who lost her dog, Hank, to Sarcoma. After his death, she created the Hank Kabel Foundation to raise awareness and funds for canine cancer. The awareness month will help bring attention to dogs and humans alike who suffer from Sarcoma.
 
“This is a great piece of legislation that brings awareness to a disease that impacts humans as well as our four-legged friends,” Schaffer said. “Amy Kabel is a major champion for this specific cancer and she has done an excellent job educating the public. I am pleased to introduce this legislation so that more Ohioans can be touched by Hank’s story.”
 
Amy Kabel added, “Hank was the love of my life and the strongest dog I have ever known. Through his whole cancer journey, he never complained and fought cancer for 20.5 months with a smile on his face. Doctors called him ‘Hank the Miracle Dog’. I hope Hank’s story inspires others to know the warning signs of cancer and if something does not seem right to get it checked out. Early diagnosis is the key.”
 
Sarcoma includes the group of cancers that cause tumors to form in the bones and in the connective tissue. Dogs are five times more likely to get Sarcoma than people are, with children as the second-most commonly diagnosed. Approximately one in three dogs will be diagnosed with cancer in their lifetime and 50 percent will die from the disease.

